
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £60.25 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Autumn 2 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Autumn 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay.  Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 
 
  

They made lots of chocolate dipped 
marshmallows. They dipped them in 
milk chocolate and once dry, piped a 

white chocolate decoration. Each 
student filled their own piping bag with 

white chocolate from the machine, 
which was a tricky job.  

Everyone has an appreciation for 
handmade chocolates now and 

understand why they might cost that 
little bit extra. They were very lucky to 
be able to bring some home too, which 

made everyone extremely happy.  

Three year 11 students went to Park House Barns for work experience 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Prize Bingo with Ryedale Special Families 
 
Our Home School Association have asked us to let you know that last 
Friday’s prize bingo night in Pickering raised a fantastic £920 – to be 
split between ourselves and Ryedale Special Families. They wanted to 
say a big thank you to everyone who attended, as well as those who 
bought and sold the raffle tickets.  
 
It was fantastic to see some of our Welburn students win raffle prizes - 
including the second and third main prizes - who both got a massive 
Christmas Hamper that includes £20 and £10 meat vouchers!! 

 
 

There’s been more fun and mayhem in Lower Formal with the 
Elves who have increased in numbers following the arrival of 
twins. They’ve been keeping toasty at the North Pole, playing 

Twister and even Indie the class rabbit joined in the fun! 
 

The class has also been making lots of Christmassy crafts, such 
as owls out of wood slices, and Christmas tree wool decorations. 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

In Formal KS5 the college students have been coding micro bits. Students sent messages 
to other micro bits and were able to code them to do all sorts of things like a flashing heart, 
make it light up when you clap, a smiley face and lots of other cool stuff! It was great fun!  

Two students from Lower 
Formal achieved their RDA 

Grade one Riding 
Proficiency Test. 

 
A very well done to both 

riders. 



   
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Upper Formal Went to Panto – oh Yes They Did!! 
 

Upper Formal had a lovely time watching Cinderella on Monday. All the pupils really 

enjoyed the show and one even had a special birthday shout out. 😊 

 

Last reminder that it’s our Christmas 
Concert on Tuesday. If you haven’t 

already done so please email 
Admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk to 

confirm your attendance. 
 
Thank you 
 

mailto:Admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk


   
 

 

 
 

Head Lice and Nits 
 
Please note that there have been more reports of 
head lice in school. Please can we ask that you 
regularly check your child’s hair and treat as 
necessary. 
 
More info can be found on the NHS website. 

School Photographs 
 
For those parents who opted to get their school photos sent 
into school – please note – these were put into student bags 
yesterday. 
 
So if you haven’t seen them – do please check - they should 
be there. 

Special Christmas Disco 
 

On the last day of term our wonderful Home School 
Association will be organising a fun filled afternoon 

Christmas Disco.  
 

DJ Lynn will be on the decks again bringing the 
students their favourite Christmas tunes, as well as 

lots of other fun and games. 
 

Before the disco starts there will be a bran tub at 
50p a go and also Name the Teddy, also 50p a go 

– to win the (very big) teddy. 
 

The festivities will be rounded off with the arrival of 
a very special guest… 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/

